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Sir James Dunn Academy            

Message from the Admin. Team 

 Report Cards will be issued for High School students on 

Monday, February 4th at the end of the school day.  There 

will not be Teacher Conferences but if you would like to 

speak with a  Teacher please call the school. 

 The Grad Class will be participating in a clothing drive 

during Winter Carnival.  If your doing any spring cleaning 

please bag up your used clothes, shoes, purses, belts,    

towels,   linens and blankets.  All bags will go to the New 

Brunswick Association of Community Living on      

Wednesday, February 27th 

 Michelle Feeney & Katie Brennan will be Directing our 

Production for 2019 called “Midsummer Nights; Mideterm:” 

It will involve both middle level and high school students.  

Auditions will be beginning soon.  

 Basketball & Hockey will be ending this month—we had a 

great season by all teams.  Badminton will begin soon. 

 Winter Carnival will be beginning on February 25th for the 

week—the SRC will be posting the events later this month.  

We will end the week on March 1st with a free pancake 

breakfast prepared by the Staff, Colour Wars in the AM & 

the annual Grads versus Teachers hockey game at 2:00 PM. 

 Pink Shirt Day  is Wednesday, February 27th—we             

encourage all students to wear pink to symbolize a stand 

against bullying and to promote kindness. 

 Parents are asked to check out the Canada.ca site : for tips 

on vaping:  Health Canada statement on use of vaping 

products by Youth and talking with your teen about        

vaping:  a tip sheet for parents.  Teaching teens about  

credit & Sexual health services & information 

 Health & Safety Canada Website about Cyberbullying : in-

formation for parents & teens, overview of approaches to 

address bullying & cyberbullying & ways to prevent it. 

 Youth Health Website on quitting smoking, bullying,    

cannabis & mental health, sexual health, cyber safety & 

mental health & wellness. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 NO ASP Hockey on February 1st 

 Last day for International Students 

Julia & Sophie on February 1st 

 Eastern Climate Change Presenta-

tion during Environmental Science 

on February 4th  

 Report Cards issued for High School 

Students on February 4th at 3:05 PM 

in their Homeroom classes 

 Café to reopen on Monday, February 

4h & Cafeteria on February 5th 

 Calthumpians Presentation for all 

Grades at 1:00 PM on February 6th  

 GSA Valentine Dance on February 

8th at 8:00 PM 

 Senior Boys/Girls Regionals on   

February 8th  & 9th  

 Hug-A-Heart Day on February 

14th—hug someone & you could win 

a prize 

 DUNN Scholarship meeting for   

interested Grade 12 students at 12:05 

in Room 205 on February 14h  

 Family Day on February 18th—No 

School 

 Winter Carnival Week February 

28th to March 1st 

 Colour Wars Day on  March 1st 

 Annual  Grads versus Staff Hockey 

Game on March 1st @ 2:00 PM 

 

 


